
SGA MINUTES 

11.13.23 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Wyatt Aiken Ben Le Yun Ha Caroline Wiggins Ms. Millender 

Saku Cui BoKyeong Kim Katie Smith Dori Do  

Joe Sherrod Liana Jayasena Novita Whillock Omar Hernandez  

Lex Mroczko  Bake Johnson Ugie Alilonu  

Jeeah Kim  Hailey Ledding   

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Jeeah Kim 

SGA members went around with the things that they are grateful for in honor of the upcoming 

Thanksgiving holiday. 

Thought of the day: “If you're really thankful, what do you do? You share,” by W. Clemont Stone. 

Sergeant at Arms, Lex Mroczko 

Upcoming events for the School Spirit Committee are as follows. More information will be posted soon. 

December 4th: Hot Cocoa and the Polar Express 
January 5th: New Years Caf Party 
January 20th: Tote Bag Painting and Charcuterie 
January 24th: Slime Making in Courtyard 
February 7th: Valentine Graham/Card Making and Charcuterie 

Treasurer, Joe Sherrod 

On the Monday we come back from Thanksgiving break, an informational session for all SGA sponsored 

clubs will be held around 4pm to go over how to fill out Purchase Order forms. Additionally, expectations 

for club activity for the year will also be reviewed. At least one officer from each club must be present. 

There has been a budget request for Scholars Bowl (not SGA sponsored). They need $100 for the varsity 

team to compete in the local tournament. In the Executive Commitee budget right now we have $450 and 

the $100 would be drawn from that. Specifically, $75 is the registration fee for the team and $25 is Mr. 

Dolbeare’s registration fee. The motion for the budget request is made and passes. 

Vice President, Saku Cui 

Attached document for Winter Fest was presented. The event will be on December 2 from 7pm-10:30pm. 

All of SGA will be needed, so please keep your plans free. View the required volunteering activities 



below. There are several activities that would need assistance. Additionally, all clubs helping with winter 

fest need to get their Purchase Orders in by the end of this week. 

Volunteers for Activities 

Hot Cocoa Station: Jeeah, Katie, and Yun 

Reindeer Game: Dori, Joe, Wyatt, and Ugie 

Restaurant: All SGA members 

Setup (4:00pm - 7:00pm): All SGA members 

Breakdown (10:30pm - 11:45pm): All SGA members 

President, Wyatt Aiken 

Trash Memes are presented on the SGA Teams. These will be printed in color and posted around campus. 

Big initiative for the year: Reach out to local elementary schools to bring young students to the ASMS 

campus as a part of a STEM outreach day. They would be in groups and would get to see presentations 

from teachers and students. We want them to know they can do this in their future, and we want to show 

them it is possible and exciting. Logistics will be worked out in future Initiatives Committee meetings. 

There would be a lot of student involvement. This event will take place around mid-spring term. 

SGA Advisors 

The meeting went well, thank you everyone! 

If anyone wants to shadow an officer, send them an email to get started! 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 


